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Improper handling of the disposition of subsidised sale
flats and public rental housing
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he EAA issued a reminder notice on the EAA website on 9 February
T2023, regarding a recent letter received from the Housing Authority
("HA"). Licensees are reminded not to commit or participate in any act
that contravenes the proper handling of subsidised sale flats and Public
Rental Housing.

Licensees are advised to read the reminder notice at the EAA website
(Licensees Corner > News and Reminders > 09/02/23). For any related
queries, licensees may enquire with the HA directly.
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Revision of documentation under the Home Ovvnership
Scheme Secondary Market Scheme
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he EAA issued a Letter to Licensees on 22 February 2023 regarding the
Trevision of the documentation under the Home Ownership Scheme
Secondary Market Scheme administered by the Hong Kong Housing
Authority (“"HA").

Licensees should use the new specified form of provisional agreement for
sale and purchase (“PASP”) when handling the sale and purchase of units
for King Tai Court from now on and note that the updated version of the
PASP must be used from 1 April 2023 onwards when handling the resale
of units under the Scheme.

Licensees should read the above Letter to Licensees at the EAA's website
(Licensees Corner > Letter to Licensees > 22/02/23). Should there be any
related queries, please make enquiries to the relevant Secondary Market
Scheme Unit of the HA through the contacts provided in the above Letter.
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